Minutes from June 29, 2019 Meeting

Below are the minutes from the last Parish Pastoral Council (PPC) meeting, held on Thursday, June 29.

The PPC had the opportunity to review the latest regarding the mission statement process. Members will reflect over the summer and the PPC will finalize a mission statement in the fall. Additionally, for further reflection, the chair requested that PPC members reflect over the summer as to whether they would like to continue to serve on the PPC and/or to identify potential new members to join the group.

Bylaws: The PPC approved the proposed bylaws (pending minor revisions) unanimously.

Proposal for Sunday Mass Schedule: The PPC had the opportunity to discuss the proposed changes to the Mass schedule and expressed, along with Fr. Rich, a desire to identify the distinguishing components of the various impacted masses that can ultimately be incorporated into the new Mass schedule. The PPC encourages a welcoming environment for all during this transformation of the parish.

Parish Commissions: Leaders of various parish ministries should expect, over the summer, PPC members to begin to contact them and begin the process of introductions. In the fall, these ministry leaders should expect to engage in one-on-ones with PPC members as well as meetings across the commissions.

PPC Survey: The PPC conducted its first ever survey of itself as an entity and of self as member of the PPC. This information sets a baseline for reflection so that the PPC may always reflect on its efficacy and growth. The PPC will annually assess itself in the spring of each year.

The next PPC meeting will be Thursday, September 26 at 7:00 pm in the Ministry Center.

~ Colleen Fulkerson.